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Dear Mr Cassidy

barbara aliden |

17 April 2017 13:08
Cassidy, Michael
Planning

100 Avenue Road

Re: APPLICATION No: 2016/6699/P

In light of the report by SDStructures Ltd., and, having so far failed to comply with Condition 31, neither
Camden Council nor London Underground Ltd. can justify approval of Essential Living's Application no.
2016/6699/P. Turge that the Application be rejected forthwith.

With deep concern for public safety in an extremely busy location

Sincerely

Barbara Alden

8 Chesterford Gardens

NW3 7DE



